RECEIVED
Building and Needs Assessment Committee SEP 2 4 2001
TOWN CLERK

Minutes of Meeting held on 23 July 2001

Present:
George Moe (Chairman)
Drew Brown
Jeff Hughes
David W Rego

The Chairman called to the meeting to order at 2pm. A full list of those present is provided in the
attached memorandum.

The meeting discussed two preliminary schemes for the new Senior Center that had been prepared
by the architects. The difference between the two schemes was that one was to be constructed slab on-
grade and the other with a full basement. The architects estimated that the full basement would add at least
$200,000 in cost to the project.

Following discussion of the options, the Committee agreed that the project should go ahead with
the slab on-grade option but with the addition of slab on-grade storage.

Other, more specific points were discussed as per the attached memo.

The meeting was adjourened at 4.30pm.



